Date: April 11, 2011

From: The landlord and the tenant of Matilda
955 Canton Street, Ga. 30075

To: Ms. Cherith Marshall

Subject: Expansion of sidewalk café

Dear Ms. Marshall:

We like to join our neighbor Zest in expanding and filling in the parking space in front
of our stores, we feel like this will make the side walk more pedestrian friendly and safe for
our patrons. Thank you for your consideration.

Tl

The landlord and the tenant of Maltilda




